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Dear Parents,          Date:8th January 2024 

Years 2-6 Wonder Dome mobile planetarium visit 

We are pleased to be able to inform you that we have arranged a visit in school for our Year 2 to Year 6 classes from 

the Wonder Dome.  Stepping into a Wonder Dome mobile planetarium you’re transported on a cosmic journey, a thrilling 

adventure exploring the wonders of the Universe. The show is tailored to all ages, delivering curriculum-focused, 

presenter-led content which will ignite their curiosity & spark a desire to explore and learn more. From planet formation 

to the birth and death of stars, from launching rockets to stepping foot on other worlds, it’s an unforgettable opportunity 

to bring the marvels of space right into your school. Inspire future space explorers and kickstart their lifelong love of 

space and science with Wonder Dome. 

The visit will take place on Thursday 1st February 2024.  

Please see parent pay to consent to your child taking part in this activity and for the voluntary contribution of £2.50 

towards the cost of the visit by Friday 26th January, this contribution covers 50% of the cost of the visit, the other 50% 

of the cost has kindly been subsidised by the PTA. 80% of the visit cost is needed for the visit to be able to go ahead. 

Any questions please contact the school office and we will endeavour to answer your questions. 

 

Regards, 

Mrs Gripton 

https://wonderdome.co.uk/mobile-planetarium/
https://wonderdome.co.uk/wonder-awards/

